
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

26th September 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION - BALLOT 

 

I wrote to parents/carers on 11th September 2023 to invite nominations for the vacancy for a 

Parent Governor. 

I am delighted to say that there has been a good response and there are two candidates for the 

vacancy. This means we must now hold a ballot. 

See here for a link to a ballot form with the names of the candidates (in alphabetical order) on.  

You may only vote for one of the candidates and each parent of the school can submit one 

ballot form, regardless of the number of students you have attending the Cardinal Pole. Please 

ensure you complete you and your child’s details at the bottom of the form otherwise the vote 

will be void. 

Your vote should be submitted by 12noon on Monday 2nd October 2023. The election will be 

decided by a simple majority of votes cast. In the event of a tie, lots will be drawn. 

 

When the election has been completed, I will let you know the outcome. If, in the meantime, 

you have any queries, please let me know. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr A Hall 

HEADTEACHER 

 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/xTvJkRFEqs

